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Board of Directors Pelikan Holding AG  

 

19th April 2011  

 

We hereby wish to announce that Mr. Peter Raijmann has resigned from his  

functions in the Pelikan Group by best mutual agreement as of April 18th 2011.  

Hereof unaffected remains Mr. Raijmann's function within the board of  

directors of Pelikan Holding AG, which he will fulfill until the next ordinary  

general assembly taking place on June 8th 2011. Mr. Raijmann will not be  

proposed for reelection at AGM.  

 

Pelikan Holding AG  

 

Frauke Wandrey  

 

Secretary of the Board of Directors / General Counsel  

 

Phone: 0049 511 6969 970  

 

Frauke Wandrey  

Secretary of the Board of Directors/  

Attorney-at-Law/General Counsel  

Pelikan Holding AG  

Chaltenbodenstraße 8  

8834 Schindellegi/Schweiz  

 

c/o Pelikan GmbH  

Werftstrasse 9  

30163 Hannover  

Telefon +49 (0) 5116969 -970  

Telefax +49 (0) 5116969 -381  

e-mail: frauke.wandrey(at)pelikan.com 


